
August Rally  6 – 10 August 

 

Hi Cruisers, 
 
I am pleased to let you know that Ernie Dankert is in the early stages of 
planning a possible August rally. This involves some camping onsite at the 
N.Y. Steam Engine Association "Pageant of Steam" which is located Just a 
short distance from Ernie and Cindy's home, and he has secured a limited 
number of spots. It may be a combination of dry camping at the show and 
retiring to Ernie's place afterward. Ernie needs to know ASAP who would 
be 
interested in attending. The show runs from August 6th to the 10th. 
 
Contact Ernie for further details, and it is important that he hears from 
you soon. Contact him at edankert@rochester.rr.com 
<mailto:edankert@rochester.rr.com> or call him at 585-739-5024. 
 
<https://nysteamengineassociation.com/pageant-of-steam/> Pageant of 
Steam - 
New York Steam Engine Association 
 
 


